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So, what are the odds after 6 months of solid 
sunshine, it should rain on a Los Senderos 
ride event. Well, as luck would have it, it did. 
But that is no problem for 30+ Los Senderos 
Members and their guests as we jumped in the 
saddle to enjoy the Tulloch Ranch in Santa 
Ysabel. With Ranch Host Cameron Drown 
leading us out on the trail, the dedicated group 
rode on through the steady drizzle on this 
beautiful Ranch. The rain was kind enough to 
let up during the bar stop and again clear up 
for a wonderful lunch under the oak trees. Jim 
Sheridan again provided a tasty meal and Adam 
kept us well refreshed. To top off the great day, 
we were joined by Honorary Member Steve 
Tellam, who decided to join us on the trail ride. 
There was even a Daley sighting as DIII joined 
us as a guest of Steve Williams. What a treat.

We want to thank the Drown and Tulloch 
families for always welcoming Los Senderos 
to their wonderful assortment of Ranches.
Thank you to our monthly ride Chairman Steve 
Vaughn and his ride committee for making this 
happen. You guys have done a great job this 
year.

November Ride:
Next month’s ride will be at Lions, Tigers and 
Bears in Japatul Valley. Mark and Bobbi Brink 
have once again invited us to come ride their 
Ranch and Host us to a wonderful luncheon. 
There will be an opportunity again to get 
a guided tour of the animals. This is a can’t 
miss event, so get signed up and confirm your 
reservation.

Annual Meeting:
This years Annual Meeting will be held on 
December 8 th , 2020 at 6:00pm. It will again 
be at Sycuan Resort in the Garden Room 
at Singing Hills. We will be reviewing this 
year’s activities and electing our new Board of 
Directors. Please attend and let your voice be 
heard.

Dinner Dance:
This year’s dinner dance will be held January 
23rd, 2021. Details to be determined and posted 
on the website.

Upcoming Events:
November 29th - Ride at Lions Tigers & Bears
December 8th -Annual Meeting @ Sycuan 6pm
January 23rd -Annual Dinner Dance-Location
TBD

     Giddee Up…
     John Omahen
     President

President’s Report



2020 Board of Directors: 
President – John Omahen                                                                                                         
Vice President – Tom Laff                                                  
Director – Steve Vaughn 
Director – Jerry Moss
Director – Tuck Arnold
Director – Gordon Garewal
Treasurer – Scott Vowles 

Past President – Don Horn

Annual Ride Committee 
Chairman – DK Nasland 
Co-Chair – Tuck Arnold
Raffle Chairman – Larry Wilske

Monthly Ride Committee
Chairman – Steve Vaughn
Co-Chairs - Chuck Gallant, 
Bill Cuddeback, Tim Dirkes, Bob Wining 

Membership Committee
Chairman – Don Horn
Co-Chairs – Rick White, Bill Cuddeback, 
Jerry Moss, Tim Dirkes
                              

Members Only Ride                                                                          
Chairman – Chuck Gallant

Los Senderos Park Chairman
Bill Cuddeback 

2020 Monthly Ride Calendar:                              
November 29th • Lions Tigers & Bears • Japatul 






